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DROP OFF AND COLLECTION 
 

 
 

Please remember that access for drop off and collection from next week reverts to the system in 
place in Terms 1 and 2. 

 
MORNING 

Entry via Manning Road gate into the KS2 playground or Abbey Road gate onto the KS1 
playground.  Parent/carers leave via the car park gate. 

 
AFTERNOON 

Access for all main school parents/carers via the car park gate and exit via the appropriate 
playground gate – KS2 onto Manning Road and Reception & KS1 onto Abbey Road. 

 
There will be members of the Senior Leadership team on the playgrounds to direct you. 

 
Please also remember: 

 That only one adult should bring a child to school 

 To  maintain social distancing when arriving at school and when queuing on the footpaths 

 To wear a mask if you are able 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
 

We can’t wait to have all of the children 
back in school on Monday 8th March. 

 
Please don’t forget to let us know if you 

have any worries or concerns: 
 

Tel: 
01778 422163  

 
Email: 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

PUPILS TESTING POSITIVE 
 

 
If your child has a positive test result then you should 

let the school office know immediately.   
 

If your child has a positive test result outside of office 
hours, please ring Mrs Moore on the COVID phone, 

using the number (07591528082).   
Please remember that this number is only for use if a 

child attending school has a positive test result.  
Please do not send a text message as we need to take 

key information from you. 
If there is no answer, please do not assume we will 

have picked up your message.   Please try again until 
you have spoken to Mrs Moore. 

 

Thank you. 



 

‘LIVE’ COVID-19 RISK 
ASSESSMENT 

 
Our COVID-19 risk assessment will remain ‘live’ 

throughout the remainder of this academic year. We 
will continue to respond swiftly to any government 

and Public Health directives.   
 

If any of our plans need to change, we will be in 
contact via ParentMail, the school website and 

Facebook to keep you fully informed.  
 

We will continue with all our safety measures 
following government guidance to effectively reduce 

risk and create an inherently safer environment.  
 

The FAQs we issued last week set out clearly how 
we will do this.  

TERM DATES 

 
We have received a number of requests for details of our term dates for 2021-2022. 

 
These can be found on our school website at: 

https://bourneabbeyprimary.co.uk/information/term-dates/ 
 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

 
 

Lincolnshire County Council have updated their guide for parents/carers of pupils who use 
school transport.  Please visit 

 https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport/covid-19-information-school-
transport 

 for more information. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

 
 

If you have recently changed your home 
address, telephone numbers or email 

address please ensure you update your 
details by emailing: 

 
BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
  

It is important that the information we 
hold for you is up to date. 

 
Thank you. 
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